

Parent Advisory Council Report November 26, 2018

The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) met on Friday, November 16 at 3 pm, Tuesday, April 10 at 4 pm, and Friday, May 18 at 3 pm. Members of the council consist of Ms. Mariecor Agravante, Mrs. Therese Nordstrom Christopher, Mr. Tony Christopher, Ms. Galit Gordon, Ms. Samantha Herrod, Ms. Shelby MacLeish, Ms. Esmeralda Rivera, Ms. Lisa Robotham (chair), Ms. Leah Smith, Mrs. Joy Elizabeth Sterling-Effie, and Ms. Roann Vanderwath.

Compass shared that there have been a few changes this year, including the return of ParentSquare for communication. There have also been improvements to the Learning Management System (LMS) for the Online Program. Compass now uses Canvas LMS, most known for its ease of use. We are also working on charter renewals, for both CCS of Fresno and CCS of Los Angeles. Earlier this week our Scholar Leadership Council met for the first time this year, and their draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. An overview of the monthly ParentSquare poll question was also covered and suggestions for future polls are welcome.

Under New Business, each PAC member provided feedback to bring to staff.

The meeting adjourned at 3:48 pm. Draft minutes can be found on Board on Track. The next Parent Advisory Council meeting is scheduled for Friday, December 21st starting at 3 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mrs. Lisa Robotham Board Secretary & Parent Advisory Council Chair